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Comments: I object, in the strongest possible terms, to any further attempts to restrict access to the Kootenai

National Forest under the guise of " grizzly denning habitat." This is just another land grabbing effort by the

federal government in an effort to keep the public of the land and restrict out our access to these places. The

federal government already controls way to much of the land, especially in the western U.S. and this current

proposal is just another grab. Enough is enough!!


